M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:  
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
January 3, 2019
RE:
Change Order #2 – SES/CES HVAC Upgrades

BG# 17-263

There are six changes to the above project.
Proposal #3 – Add a catwalk to the front of the HVAC unit at Stephens Elementary. ADD - $3,784
Proposal #4 – Replace an existing two-way hot water control valve controlling the finned tube radiator in the Teacher’s Lounge adjacent to the Cafeteria at Stephens Elementary and connecting to the new temperature control system. ADD  - $3,282
Proposal #6 - Add a catwalk to the front of the HVAC unit in the Gymnasium at Collins Elementary.  ADD - $4,929
Proposal #7R -Add a bird screen for the air handling unit in the Gymnasium at Collins Elementary.  ADD - $1,167
Proposal #8 – Replace existing Victaulic clamps which were found to be leaking upon refilling the hot water system at Collins Elementary. ADD - $5,351
Proposal #9 - Credit for electrical work which did not need to be implemented as anticipated.  The contract documents called for two panels at Stephens and two panels at Collins to be replaced to allow for additional capacity for new mechanical equipment.  Upon commencement of construction, these four panels were found to be of adequate size and the existing panels could remain in place. DEDUCT - $10,000
                        TOTAL CHANGE ORDER AMOUNT – ADD – 8,513


I recommend the board accept CO#2, as presented.
